

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

July 21, 2015

Man Zhang Kiku, LLC 200 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Atty Andrew Arena 1110 N Old World Third St #210 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Zhang:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a sixty day suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) for the premises located at 200 W Wisconsin Ave ("Kiku") based on the police report and police testimony.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be suspended for a period of sixty days. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to suspend for sixty days your Class B Tavern license(s) based on the police report and police testimony.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) is to be in effect between July 21, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., September 18, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. O City Clerk





Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

Atty Andrew Arena 1110 N Old World Third St #210 Milwaukee, WI 53203 Man Zhang Kiku, LLC 200 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Zhang:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a sixty day suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) for the premises located at 200 W Wisconsin Ave ("Kiku") based on the police report and police testimony.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be suspended for a period of sixty days. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to suspend for sixty days your Class B Tavern license(s) based on the police report and police testimony.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) is to be in effect between July 21, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., September 18, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS City/Clerk

